
Josh Landheer grew up in the Bay Area before moving to Santa Barbara in 2019. After 
a summer working at a homeless shelter there, he was hired as a case manager, 
providing outreach to unhoused residents in collaboration with the cities of Goleta and 
Santa Barbara. This experience built on his year in AmeriCorps NCCC, traveling around 
the Southwest working with various non-profits, including local Habitat for Humanity 
organizations and food pantries across Colorado and North Texas. In his free time, Josh 
enjoys skiing, camping, travelling, and visiting friends and family. He is excited to use 
his skills and compassion for others as a Service Coordinator with North Tahoe-Truckee 
Homeless Services. 
 


